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3rd October 2024


Dear Parents and Carers of Year 3,

Whole Academy Harvest Festival Donations for Newquay Foodbank

Year 3 Harvest Festival Assembly on Friday 11th October

On Friday 11th October, the Reverend Canon Chris McQuillen-Wright from St Michael’s Church, Newquay will visit Year 3 in assembly to talk to pupils about Harvest Festival.

As part of our whole academy celebration of Harvest this year, Newquay Junior Academy pupils are invited to bring in non-perishable food to donate to Newquay Foodbank, between Monday 7th October and Friday 11th October. This is promoting kindness across the academy and supporting our local community.

If you are able to donate any non-perishable items such as cereals, jars, tinned soup and other canned goods, we would be most grateful. We appreciate not everyone will be able to donate, but all items will go to Newquay Foodbank to help our local community. 

There will be collection boxes in the hall at Newquay Junior Academy from Monday 7th October onwards where the pupils will be able to drop off their items in the mornings before registration.

We are very grateful for any donations received: please do check the sell by dates of items to ensure we can donate them to the Foodbank. 

Yours sincerely,

Newquay Junior Academy
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